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Head Teacher:  Ms Andrea Henderson 





   Dunrossness Primary School

Dunrossness

Shetland  ZE2 9JG

Telephone: 01595 745440











Fax: 01950 460803

     E-mail:  dunrossness@shetland.gov.uk
Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/dunrosness/
19th November 2020
Dear parent/carer,
I hope this letter finds you well. 

I can’t believe we are almost midway through term 2. It will soon be December! I will share the proposed Christmas Events poster with you soon. We are trying very hard to focus all the lovely things we CAN do. Winter isn’t looking as bleak as we thought it might! 

Reminders

Our hampers are beginning to look great, they will make a really worthwhile prize! Order forms for entries will be coming out soon. You still have time to donate. 

Nursery – Christmas, P1/2 – Food, P2-3 – Activities, P4/5 – Sweet Treats, P5/6 – A Cosy Night In, P7 – Stress Relief. 

All donations gratefully received. This will support us in our fundraising efforts to make Christmas as special as we can for the children. 

Class Photo orders need to be placed by the 20th November to guarantee delivery in time for Christmas. The staff photo is now on the blog! 

Buses 

There has been some disappointing behaviour on the school buses, where children are standing up, obstructing the aisle and other dangerous behaviour. Can you please all remind your children to behave well on the bus and allow the driver to get everyone home safely. 

Communication

Now, more than ever it is really important for us to keep in contact and make sure you still feel part of our school community. We miss seeing you all popping in or attending events. 

In Primary the best way to communicate with the class teacher about your child’s specific needs is either by the home/school diary or by emailing them directly on their glow email account. 

For nursery parents the pick up and drop off allows for information sharing in person, physically distanced of course! Learning Journals also help keep you up to date with your child’s progress and allows you to add achievements from home too. 
Nursery: Mrs Meadows

DunrossnessNursery@shetland.gov.uk 

P1/2: Mrs Inkster


gw08hughsonvalerie@glow.sch.uk
P2/3: Mrs Moar


gw08moarhelen@glow.sch.uk
P4/5: Mrs Wells 


gw18wellskimberley@glow.sch.uk
P5/6: Mrs Henderson 


gw08duncanfiona12@glow.sch.uk
P5/6: Mrs Smith 


gw15smithbrenda@glow.sch.uk
P7: Ms Scanlan 


gw08scanlangeorgina@glow.sch.uk
By e-mailing you will reduce the amount of contact required when using home/school diaries. These can still be used but we advise good hand hygiene before and after use. 

Class teachers, nursery staff and visiting specialist teachers are making more use of our blogs. Please check these regularly. All the class blogs are linked to the ‘home’ school blog. We work hard to keep the blog up to date and really want to make this more interactive. Please ‘like’ using the ratings button on the posts or leave us a comment. It makes it so worthwhile when we know you have enjoyed seeing the posts. 

All letters can also be found on the blog, as well as the school lunch menu and lots of other information. We will continue to develop this as time goes on. 

The Parent Council Facebook page is also useful to share more general information, especially when we need to get information out in a hurry! This is not a platform to discuss any individual children’s learning or circumstances. Although it is a private group, it is still not a secure way of sharing personal information. Teachers do not always check the Facebook page so please use email or the diary to communicate with them directly when needed. 

Thank you all for your continued support.
Yours sincerely
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Andrea Henderson

